
Gallery 

If you look at the WLMAC 
website, on the left hand side 
you’ll see the Gallery.  We’ve 
updated it and added lots of 
photos.  Rather than try and 
publish them all on here, have 
a look in the Gallery. 

Barbecue 

The next Club barbecue will be 
on Wednesday 14th August at 
the Harefield site, come along 
for a burger and fly at the 
same time. 

A certificate 
success! 

Steve L managed to pass his A, 
well done to him!

Family Fun Day Success! 
The Fun day was postponed this year due to the weather and 
luckily the weather was kind to us on the following Sunday.  A 
work party was organised on the Saturday to clean everything 
up and make the Club Hut all spick and span.  The grass was 
cut, the AstroTurf received some moss killer and preparations 
were made for the extravaganza.

The flying was virtually non-stop and there was something in 
the air to keep the crowd entertained.

Andy T was busy all day cooking burgers and sausages and the 
queue never seemed to shorten.

There was even more food in the Club hut prepared by happy 
helpers, most of the food was eaten so thats always a good sign 
of a successful day.

August 
Newsletter

Even Mat had a go at 
cooking or was he just 
pinching the best one?



Luckily  for  us  the  sun shone on Fun Day,  it  was 
warm, with no rain and the wind was low, perfect!

Following on from the Work Party on Saturday, the 
hired help was there early on Sunday to set up and 
prepare the Club.  

Planes  were  prepared  and  flown  and  the  crowd 
enjoyed the spectacle.  As always, the highlight of 
the  day  was  the  food!   Excellent,  as  always,  you 
could tell that a lot of preparation had been done so 
that it all looked easy.

Mick won the award for Most Improved Flier

Mark won for just being Mark



On 28th June we entertained the Fulmer Air Scouts at the 
Pickeridge site and helped the Scouts pass their Air badge.  
They had to show an understanding of planes and flight and 
were tested on this knowledge.  They had to launch a glider 
but were sadly hampered by a really strong wind that evening.  
Regardless though, everyone had a good time. 

The Club Wednesday barbecue was held at Pickeridge this 
time on Wednesday 17th July.  The burgers and sausages that 
were left over from Fun Day were finished off.  Here’s part 
of the team serving up the food.

Two more members flew their check 
flights and are now able to fly at 
Pickeridge site.

Brian and Mike look suitably pleased. 

Brians Spitfire against the evening sun.

Say Hello to Cosmo.

Cosmo is Steve L’s son and joined 
the Club the same day as his Dad 

passed his A test.


